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From: "Zoning Board of Appeals" <ZBA@town.arlington.ma.us>
To: "Vincent Lee" <VLee@town.arlington.ma.us>
Cc: cklein@town.arlington.ma.us
Date: 11/15/2022 10:38 AM
Subject: Fwd: 1021-1025 Mass. Ave.

Hi Vin,
 
Please post.
 
Thanks
 
Richard J. Vallarelli
Zoning Board Administrator
Building Inspector
Town of Arlington, Massachusetts
 

From: Laura Wiener <laura.wiener73@gmail.com>
To: zba@town.arlington.ma.us
Date: Sat, 12 Nov 2022 16:24:16 -0500
Subject: 1021-1025 Mass. Ave.
 

CAUTION: This email
originated from outside of the Town of Arlington's email system. Do not click
links or open attachments unless you recognize the REAL sender (whose email
address in the From: line in "< >" brackets) and you know the content is safe.

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution
when opening attachments or clicking links, especially from unknown senders.

Dear ZBA Members,

I am writing to express my support for the mixed use/multi-family housing
proposed for 1021-1025 Mass. Ave.  The fifty homeownership units will provide
needed housing and different housing than is widely available in Arlington.
 Homeowners and empty nesters wanting to downsize have few options available
because Arlington has relatively few condominiums.  And the 13 affordable condos
will provide opportunities for moderate income and diverse households who have
few options today.  

Arlington and the Boston region face a chronic housing shortage that is not
being addressed by the current zoning, which incentivizes replacing single
family homes with McMansions and nothing else.  It can only be addressed with
multi-family housing that produces a net increase of housing on a lot.  This
site is an excellent one for multi-family housing, with it’s access to public
transportation and services.  This is exactly what the Town should be promoting
to address our local and regional housing shortage.
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I appreciate the Board’s careful consideration of this and other projects.  This
one in particular I think can have a positive impact on the housing market in
Arlington, both the market rate and the affordable units.  It is badly needed.

Sincerely,
Laura Wiener
73 Jason St.

 

Sent from my iPad


